
Dear Committee Members,

Please oppose SJR 25. Please consider what is going on in our society and the fight for the souls of our youth. 

Nationally, the House voted against allowing 16 year olds to vote in federal elections. The difference was a vote of 125-302. These 
bills are always proposed by a Democrat, and for good reason. Youth activism is unfolding across the country, with students and 
teenagers participating in advocacy, activism, and even government itself. This is a result of heavy indoctrination in our school 
institutions.

The Democrat who proposed the bill said it best, “My amendment would enfranchise young Americans to help shape and form 
policies that will set the course for our future, from police violence to immigration reform to climate change.” These are the issues 
that are being manipulated and used to tug at the heart strings of America. Our youth is especially vulnerable to falling for these 
tactics. 

There are political groups targeting our youth and feeding them into an emotional world of acceptance. When young kids get 
involved in advocating for “important issues” they feel confidence and a sense of worth. It’s imperative everyone stop using children 
for political agendas.

Please vote no on SJR 25. Thank you!


